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How to support your child with 

  

Spelling At Home 
 

This leaflet contains tips and ideas for helping your child learn 
spellings in a fun and purposeful way.  
 
 At Kingsway Junior School we use a structured approach to support our 
children in meeting the high expectations for spelling as set out in the 
National Curriculum. We aim to target new spelling rules and patterns 
which build on pupils’ existing spelling knowledge. 
 
Differentiated word lists, which focus on a particular spelling objective, are 
sent home and tested each week. Your child will be directed towards one 
of three lists to learn, but we encourage children to try words from the next 
list along - if they would like to - and if they are confident on how to spell 
the words in ‘their’ list.  
 
 In order to learn the wide range of spelling rules in the curriculum,  children 
need to practise their spellings at home. Inside this leaflet, there is a wealth 
of activities to try out with your child. The activities are designed to help 
children examine and become familiar with the letters and patterns in their 
spelling words. Trying a fun activity on some of their words may be all they 
need to apply the spelling pattern to other words on their spelling list. 

 
Thank you for the support you give your children with their 
spelling – it really helps to develop their writing skills and 
helps them to achieve their full potential.

Remember - your 

child’s class teacher 

will be happy to help, 

and answer any  more 

questions. 

 

 
 

https://spellingframe.co.uk/


 


